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7th July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers – class 1G 
 
We would like to inform you that Mrs Gill, our wonderful Year 1 class teacher, will be 
starting her maternity leave from Thursday 17th July. We are incredibly excited for her 
and wish her all the very best as she prepares for this special new chapter. 
 
To ensure continuity and support for the children, Mrs Thackray (Thursday), Mrs Melville 
(Friday) and Mrs Burbank (Thursday and Friday) will be stepping in for the last 2 days of 
the term.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Thomas 
Head Teacher 
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